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May 4, 2018 
 
 

Mr. Curtis W. Sumner 
National Society of Professional Surveyors 
5119 Pegasus Court, Suite Q, Frederick, MD 21704 
www.nsps.us.com 
 
Dear Mr. Sumner: 
 
Thank you for your recent correspondence suggesting that the NOAA Hydrographic Services 
Review Panel engage with the NSPS request for the Panel to examine the issue of licensure 
requirements for geodesy, hydrography and photogrammetry. 
 
The Panel members discussed your request at our April 4-5, 2018, meeting in Miami, Florida and 
we have determined that the said subject is beyond the purview of the HSRP’s authorized scope.   
 
We trust that you will address this matter to some other suitably authorized entity. 
 
 

        

      
            

Joyce E. Miller      Edward Saade 
Chair, HSRP       Vice-Chair, HSRP 
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